
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 22 April 2016 
 

To mark the 90th birthday of Her Majesty The Queen, the City Corporation hosted 
a birthday beacon on the estate. We were one of the 900 beacons lit to commemorate the 
event. 
The beacon was lit by the Chief Commoner Michael Welbank MBE alongside residents Joan 
Flannery and Karen Johnson. 
Almost 100 people attended the event.  
A great big thank you to all who attended and who made this event a success. 
 

Great Arthur House Lifts Update 
We are pleased to announce that lift number 1 is now working.  We would like to apologise 
for any inconvenience cause whilst this lift was out of service. Discussions with the Property 
Services Team continue with the hope of bringing forward the planned refurbishment.  
 
Fann Street Closure  
The resurfacing work in Fann Street is still ongoing.  Work on the area between the car park 
barrier and the Fann Street/Golden Lane junction will be undertaken next week. If you are 
using the car park area, your vehicle will need to be out before 7.30am on Monday 25 April 
2015 as vehicular access will not be possible after this time. 
 

Bayer House West  
Main Entry Door - lower pane of glass is broken. This has been reported to the Property 
Services Team. Please exercise caution when using this door. 

 26 April - Residents’ Drop-in  
 10 May GLERA General Meeting 

 
 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 
 Community Police:  0207 601 2452  
 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  
 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                        


